
From: Unifor unifor6008@unifor6008.com
Subject: World Day for Decent Work - Young Workers (and guests of any age) invitation to Virtual Events
Date: September 24, 2021 at 11:55 AM
To: Young Workers youngworkers@unifor6008.com
Cc: William Reid williamreid@unifor6008.com, Michelle Vatafu michellevatafu@unifor6008.com, Mrs Simone Sladkowski

simonesladkowski@unifor6008.com, Debra Howard debrahoward@unifor6008.com

Please reply to Youngworkers@unifor6008.com to join in participation.  

Throughout this pandemic, our union has developed new ways for members to
gather, organize and fight for a world that works better for workers.

Unifor young workers are no different.

The world we're leaving for the next generation of workers is not in great shape.
Even before the pandemic hit, we knew that a climate crisis combined to an
inequality crisis had the potential of leaving the young generation worst off than any
other previously. It's fair to say that those concerns for the viability of good, decent
jobs on a healthy planet are even more present today.

This fall, Unifor Young Workers are inviting you to participate in virtual events in the
lead-up to the World Day for Decent Work on October 7, 2021.

In these difficult and trying times for everyone, Unifor Young Workers say: Our
future is worth the fight.

This virtual series will include one informal gathering for young workers, one
webinar open to all members, and an email conference that all interested members
can sign up to. You will find more details and registration information for each virtual
event below.
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Local unions are encouraged to share this information with young workers in their
membership. Please help us connect and reach out to as many young workers as
possible in the coming weeks.

All events are free of charge.

Our future is worth the fight - Young Workers Zoom Gathering
Sunday, October 3 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. Eastern Time

Open to Unifor members who are 35 years old and under.

Young workers are invited to join us for a fun, bilingual, informal gathering to hear
from active and engaged Unifor young workers committee members and other
young workers from across the country.

Register here

Our future is worth the fight - Webinar open to all members
Join Unifor Young Workers to mark the World Day for Decent work. This bilingual
webinar will feature the voices of young workers, current activities and campaigns,
and a very special launch you won't want to miss! Allies welcome (no age limit!).

Wednesday October 6 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Eastern Time

Open to all Unifor members (no age limit!)

Register here

Our future is worth the fight - Email conference
Sign up to receive two emails per day from October 3 to 7. This pop-up newsletter
will feature the voices of Unifor young workers, important updates on current issues
and projects, and many tools to learn how you can be part of the fight for a better
world for all. Allies welcome (no age limit)!

Sign up to the email conference here. You will receive two emails per day from
October 3 to 7.

We hope that you will join Unifor young workers as they carry our fight forward to
the next generations.

For more information, contact Unifor's Young Workers Liaison, Roxanne Dubois.

In solidarity,

Jerry Dias
National President
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